
 

 

 

 

 

WRITTEN ASSEMBLY QUESTION 
FOR ANSWER BY THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES  

ON 30 APRIL 2020 
 

 

Neil McEvoy (South Wales Central): On what dates were orders made for PPE 
by the Welsh NHS in January 2020, January 2019, February 2020 and February 
2019? WAQ79947 (e) 
 
 
Vaughan Gething AM: NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership, on behalf of 
NHS Wales, placed orders for PPE on the following days in those months and 
years: 
 

 
  
 


